
 
 

 

TO:   Sam Wilkins, Director of the State Office of Human Resources 

 

FROM:  Swati S. Patel, Chief Legal Counsel to the Office of the Governor  

 

DATE:  March 11, 2015  

 

RE:   Clarification for Executive Order 2015-13 

 

 

Pursuant to Section 8-11-57 of the South Carolina Code of laws, the Governor issued Executive 

Order 2015-13, which included information that must be clarified as follows: 

 

In Paragraph 2, Line 7, an addition should be made to include Florence County having 

had a two-hour delay on February 25, 2015.  

 

This clarification effectively grants leave with pay to state employees who were delayed in 

Florence County by two hours on February 25, 2015.  

 


